Update from The Train Station
November 30, 2022

As The Train Station heads straight into the busy season, we would like to send a reminder that
masks will be required for all visitors and staff in our store. This is to protect our
immunocompromised staff from ALL germs (the flu, RSV, cold, COVID-19 etc.). Minor
sniffles for some become life threatening for others and masking in the store is best way to keep
germs to oneself.

Thank you to everyone who has masked up during their recent visit the store! We truly
appreciate your corporation and support. We will continue to offer face masks to visitors who
do not have one on them.

Additionally, we do offer curb side pick up or phone orders for those who prefer to not wear a
mask. Please call (973) 263-1979 to arrange pick up. Shipping is always available online as
well!

Be well & stay safe,
Dave, Sue and Staff

March 26, 2022

The Store has reopened to the public and we are happy to welcome walk in customers.

For the health and safety of, we continue to require all visitors in the store to wear a mask.
If you are experiencing cold or flu-like symptoms, kindly reschedule your visit.

We will continue to provide curb-side pick up for customers upon request.

Thank you for your continued support and patronage.



